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Marineland Stealth & Stealth Pro Aquarium Heaters 

These aquarium heaters may pose a potential risk of fire or laceration. 
The following Marineland Stealth and Stealth Pro Aquarium Heaters are subject to this recall: 

 

Stealth Pro Heaters may also have been sold by various retailers as part of aquarium starter kits. 
Please contact United Pet Group at (800) 338-4896 for a free replacement heater or a full 

refund. 
For further information, please visit www.marineland.com or contact United Pet Group at  

(800) 338-4896 between 7:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. ET Monday through Friday. 
 
Should you currently be operating one of the aforementioned models, we request that you 
immediately discontinue its use and take the following steps: 

1) Unplug the heater from the wall to stop the flow of electricity 
2) Allow the heater to cool for 15 minutes 
3) Remove the heater from your aquarium 

As your satisfaction is of paramount importance to us, we are happy to offer you a full refund or 
comparable replacement. Bring the product to your nearest Big Alʼs Superstore to process your 
refund or exchange. One of our knowledgeable associates will assist you in selecting a replacement 
that is suitable for your system. 
 
Big Alʼs remains deeply committed to providing quality products and best-in-class service, and we 
hope to continue to satisfy all of your aquarium hobby needs going forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
Big Alʼs Customer Care 
 


